
 
Wherever there is hardship or injustice  

Salvos will live, love and fight  

Alongside others 

To transform Australia one life at time 

With the love of Jesus 

We are each called to ministry in one form or another. Although we tend to think of                 

ministry as something that’s done inside a church, in reality it includes everything we 

do all week long, no matter where we are. In God’s eyes, there’s no division between                       

sacred and secular activities. 

For example, while Luke was a doctor by profession, he was also an evangelist, a                          

missionary, and a divinely inspired writer of Scripture. His career was not his primary 

source of purpose and self-fulfillment; rather, it was a means through which he 

served God by ministering to others.  

Luke was perfectly suited for the work God planned for him. He had an analytical,                    

detailed mind which made him a skilled doctor. It also served him in carefully                          

Investigating and writing an accurate account of Jesus’ life (the gospel of Luke) and 

the events of the early church (the book of Acts). 

Each of us has been created and fitted by God to fulfill the particular ministry He has  

chosen specifically for us. We have been placed on this earth not simply to enjoy                    

ourselves, accumulate wealth and achieve prominence, but to serve God. Our                          

responsibility is to respond with obedience to His call. 

For we are God’s handiwork, created in Christ Jesus to do good works, which God                 

prepared in advance for us to do. Ephesians 2:10 

30th JUNE  2019 



Working Bee On Saturday 17 

August we would love your help to 

tidy up and give some love and 

attention to our Corps building. It is a great 

opportunity to serve together and have fun.  

Thank you to the friends who sent 

cards, came to visit and phoned me 

in relation to my recent surgery.   

Recovery is progressing well.  Gwen Fagence 

                   What a great term we had 

               – lots of fun and more  

                         new  families.                 

Two families have attended on a           

Sunday – one at Easter and one  for our 

YP Anniversary. We are partnering with 

the Gideon’s (thanks to Marzley & 

Bevon) to provide New  Testaments in 

the languages of the families who 

attend. Thank you to the great team of 

people who support mainly music either 

by attending and serving or providing 

morning tea for the adults.                                    

We will recommence mainly music on 

Thursday 18 July. 

This is an event to bring together people who are interested in fulltime             

ministry and/or  Officership in The Salvation Army. It will be held at Stafford 

Corps on   Monday 22nd July. For more information, see Scott or Sharon. 

Generous Community                                                                                                           

In the past few weeks our Corps has been blessed with financial donations from a           

number of individuals. We praise God for them and their gift which allows us to both put 

money into our local mission and purchase some items to enhance our current and future 

ministries. 

Last Sunday $250 was given through the offering to support the Primary and Kids               

Connection ministries. 

A donation of coats and boots was received from QLD Police this week which we can 

give to people in need   

What a blessing to be part of a generous community.   

TV Screen 
Have you noticed the screen in the front window on Ann St? It is advertising who we are 

and what happens in this Corps. It is a television that someone didn’t need and was             

given to our Corps so we have been able to recycle it.  

We have a great opportunity to pray for and care for each other in 

our Corps. Your prayers are appreciated for those who are unwell or 

recuperating, Johanna T, Gwen F,  Bev B, Coral L,  Sandra & Lindsey T                                                        

Pray for also those who are unable to attend the meetings,  Ruth H,  Evelyn W, Ron T,  Fay 

F, Stuart and Joyce D, Basil and Anne B, Dulcie  D, Dirk and Glenda D, Irene F, Carmel L, 

Graeme O, Colin P, Major Leona S.  Continue to uphold those in our corps family who are 

grieving the loss of loved ones - Joy & Marshall S, Desiree J. 



Save the Date  Sun 25th August 

There will be a public welcome 

at Stafford Corps to our new Territorial 

leaders Commissioners Robert & Janine 

Donaldson. More details  given  soon.. 

Minutes available                                        

The minutes from the May meeting of 

the leadership team are available from 

the front office.  

Planned Giving                                                            

The new tithing/giving envelopes are 

available today. Please see Karen 

Green. If you would like a set of 

envelopes, or you would like to be 

able to give your regular tithes/

offering online, please speak to Karen 

Missionary Fellowship 

Come and hear active officers 

from Papua New Guinea share 

about their ministry on Friday 

5 July downstairs in the social 

hall. This will commence at 11:45 am for lunch 

– please bring a small plate of food to share 

and conclude by 1:30pm.                                                     

For further information,                                    

contact Major Elaine Eades on 3890 1876 

Sat 20th July 2019                    
1pm - 5pm                        

Entrée   Mains   Dessert  Cost $20 

RSVP: 14 July 2019 to Gwen                      
for details, reservations and                          

any dietary requirements  



In  the  EVENT of  a FIRE  proceed to the CLOSEST EXIT                                                                 
ASSEMBLE  across the road  from BCT in the forecourt of  180 Ann St /                              

Do Not evacuate BCT Car Park  /  Do Not use the Lift. 

Brisbane City Parking                                        

Queens Plaza  $5.00                                    

[bring ticket to BCT for validation] 

     Entry Edward St Height 2.2mtrs                                

King George Square   

Entries  Roma & Adelaide Str  Hgt 1.93mtrs   

$5 Sat & Sun  (no validation required)            

Brisbane City Temple Corps                

167 Ann St Brisbane 4000                                                    

Majors Scott & Sharon Allen                    

m:0416 133 938 Scott  m:0408133 936 Sharon                             

P: 3221 3461  GPO Box 379 Brisbane 4001                                   

bctsalvos@gmail.com Find us on Facebook   

www.salvos.org.au/brisbanecitytemple  

 

Weekly at BCT   
 

SUNDAY  
 9.30am   Primary, Kids Connection  
                 Junior Soldiers  
       Life Group/Corps Cadets 
  9.30am  Coffee & Chat 
  9.30am  Prayer Meeting  
10.45am  Morning Worship       
  5.30pm  GSA / God’s Sports Arena                   
 

MONDAY                                                                   
 

TUESDAY 

  6.30pm Youth Connect Group 
                 & Bible Study  
    

WEDNESDAY  
10.30am  Bible Study                                                   
11.00am  Open House     
      ‘Community Lunch’   
  7.00pm  Songster Rehearsal  
  8.30pm  Band Rehearsal    
 

THURSDAY  
  9.30am   mainly music for                         
        babies & preschoolers  
        with parents. care givers       
FRIDAY  
   7.00pm  Factory Youth Group                   
        & Youth Church           

DIARY DATES                                                                                                      
JUL   5        QLD MISSION FELLOWSHIP AT BCT                
JUL   7 –13 EQUIP YOUTH CAMP & CELEBRATION                                
JUL  20       BCT SENIORS  PROGRESSIVE DINNER                                                                                        

COMING EVENTS                                                                                         
AUG  9-11 JUST MEN CONFERENCE                     
AUG 17     BCT WORKING BEE                                             
AUG 18     ECUMENICAL SONGS OF PRAISE AT BCT 
AUG 25     WELCOME  TO COMMISIONERS                 
         ROBERT AND JANINE  AT STAFFORD                                                      

For Your Comfort  -  A parents room is on the left of the foyer and                                           
bathrooms are downstairs one level. A lift is available for those not good on stairs                                        

with access through the main worship hall.    


